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mi Doctor Charles F. Martin, 
"The Sherbrooke" 
Montreal,
Quebec.

ify dear Doctor Martin:

In reply to your good letter of the 5th, 
it will be just as convenient for me to give the introductory 
lecture on February 9th as suggested.

You are certainly to be congratulated on 
having secured Emerson, Whipple and Sawyer and I do not believe 
that it will be difficult to get the additional two lecturers 
you desire.

si
/ , ^ lecture on "Industrial Health Surveys"
Around not conflict with the other subjects and if Doctor

ltthe President of Cornell University, Ithaca, 
f ■**' i-Vw'WWLftr ue wixilng to take this subject you would have a 

lecturer of great personal magnetism and 
thoroughly enjoy. Doctor Farrand is not particularly 
interested in Industrial Health work but is prominent in 
Public Health activities generally and interested in all phases 
of preventive medicine.

one that all would

Should it not be possible to secure 
Doctor Farrand for this address it could be handled by Doctor 

dward S. McSweeney, Medical Director of the New York Telephone 
Company , in a satisfactory manner. Doctor McSweeney*s home 
address is I32 East 36th Street, New York. For the other 
lecture I would suggest the subject "Industrial Health Work 
From the Standpoint of Tuberculosis” and as the lecturer, 
^oc*°£1P|d^sTjjrR^Mlliag^ Managing Director of the National 
* ukertninj?!fsAss^iErt5Tn. Docto r Williams' business address 
is 370 Seventh Avenue, New York City. Prior to going to 
France as MediwaL Director of the Rockefeller Commission for 
the Prevention of Tuberculosis, Doctor Williams was the Deputy 
Commissioner of Health for New York State under Biggs, 
has a delightful personality and would , both from the stand­
point of his talk as well as from the point of view of his 
individual conversations with different people, be of the 
greatest value and assistance.
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